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From: Jane Perneel <info@emra.ie>
Sent: 23 January 2019 10:39

To: RSES

Subject: RSES - Online submission
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Jane Perneel i INEEINCHEI -
Organisation: Private individual.

Message Body:

Dear Sir/Madam,

When considering issues for The Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy, | would encourage you to consider the
following two issues: 1. Proper rain water conservation incentives for private houses and businesses, including rain
water collection from roads. This would help maintain our roads, prevent flooding, and also increase our ability to
protect our clean water supply. 2. | would like for there to be an improvement in recycling bins, but outside shops
and supermarketsnd public transport points. Bins outside a local shop are usually filled with cans, paper, plastic and
cartons, all of which goes directly to general waste landfills. If there were even simple recycling separation bins
available there would be an immediate marked reduction in waste going to landfill. Lidl offer such a series of bins,
and it is highly utilised/effective.

| want to thank you for taking the time to consider my submission.i would hope that my position as a private
individual lends weight to my suggestions as they reflect direct lived experience and needs based upon this
experience.

Yours Sincerely,

Jane Perneel.

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)



